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8th February 2023 

Term 4 – Sports Clubs 
 

Dear Parents and carers,  

 

We can now confirm that we are continuing to offer sports clubs in Term 4 and that the children in Badger 

class can now attend the KS1 club. This term we are providing more opportunities for the children to attend 

the clubs and are now running three clubs instead of two. We are continuing to offer KS1 children a multi 

skills club, where they will have the opportunity to experience different activities, which will enable them to 

practise the fundamental skills, needed when taking part in sport.  

 

For the children in KS2 there will be a choice of two different clubs, one on a Tuesday and one on a 

Wednesday. The club, which will be held on a Tuesday, will be Tennis and the club, which will be held on a 

Wednesday, will be dodgeball. The maximum amount of children that can attend each session is 20 so there 

will be a first come, first served system in place. District Sports have also advised us that there is a minimum 

of 8 children per session, so should we not get enough interest, the club will not be able to run. We will of 

course let you know if this is the case.  

 

Tuesday after school: KS1 – Multi skills  

Tuesday after school: KS2 - Tennis 

Wednesday after school: KS2 – Dodgeball  

 

We are also offering the opportunity of a fourth sports club afterschool on a Friday, which will be free of 

charge and will focus on a range of different sports, giving the children an opportunity to try different things. 

We are opening this up to all children in terms 4, 5 and 6 and it will run on a first come, first served basis. 

To make sure everyone is given the chance to benefit from this new club, Year 5 and 6 will be given priority 

in Term 4, Year 3 and 4 will be given priority in Term 5 and Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be given 

priority in Term 6. Of course if we have spaces then this will be filled by the other children who have signed 

up first. This club will be from 3:15pm – 4:30pm and will be a range of fun sports activities which will 

encourage the children to be fit and active. If you would like your child to participate in this club then please 

email the office to register your interest. We will then let you know who will be attending the Term 4 club in 

the first week back by Wednesday. This club will be a 5 week club running from Friday 24th February – 

Friday 24th March which means there wont be a session on the last Friday of the term.  

 

All other bookings should be completed through District Sports, which you can access through the link 

below: this will go live on Saturday 11th February. This is very easy to do and only takes a few minutes. If 

you are interested in booking a club, please click the link, register your own account, find the club you wish 

to book and pay for it via their website. The cost of each session is £4.50 per child running from 3.15pm – 

4.30pm. The children will then need to be picked up from Hare class side door promptly. The clubs will 

commence on the first week back (Tuesday 21st February) and will run as a six week block, the final dates 
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being 28th & 29th March. Please ensure if your child is booked into a club that they have the appropriate PE 

clothing in school and as always, the children will be able to change after school before the club starts.    

 

Link for booking: https://district-sports-south.class4kids.co.uk/ 
 

If your child is already booked into after school club and you wish for them to attend one of the clubs, then 

please follow the same instructions as per the letter. If you normally access the afterschool club until 5pm 

(double session) you will receive the £4.50 back and your child will still receive their snack. If you normally 

access the afterschool club until 4pm (single session) then you will be credited the full £5 back for your 

afterschool club booking however there will be no snack provided.  

 

Should the club have to be cancelled for any reason, we will let you know at lunch time and your child will 

need to be picked up from school at normal school hours.  If, however, your child(ren) is(are) booked into 

the afterschool club until 5pm, they can attend as normal. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Heath PE Lead     

https://district-sports-south.class4kids.co.uk/

